

January 27, 2014

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL (srourke@iso-ne.com)
Mr. Stephen J. Rourke
Vice President, System Planning
ISO-New England
One Sullivan Road
Holyoke, MA 01040

RE: Non-Price Retirement Election for Brayton Point Units 1, 2, 3 and 4

Dear Mr. Rourke,

I am writing in response to your December 20, 2013 letter to James A. Ginnetti regarding the rejection of the Non-Price Retirement requests (NPRRs) for the Brayton Point Units 1-4 (Resource IDs 350, 351, 352, 353).

Pursuant to Section III.13.2.5.2.5.3(a)(iii) of the ISO-NE Open Access Transmission Tariff, Brayton Point hereby provides notice of its intention to retire Brayton Point 1, 2, 3, and 4 on June 1, 2017, coincident with the commencement of the Forward Capacity Auction 8 (FCA 8) Capacity Commitment Period.

Please contact me at (713) 598-8700 if you have any questions on this retirement election.

Sincerely,

David Freysinger

Executive Vice President-Coal Operations